
NW Florida Artistic Woodturners Meeting Minutes
09-10-2022

President Jim Mecum called the meeting to order at 09:00
There were 52 people in attendance, 2 of whom were visiting for the first time.

Jim updated the membership on the following:
- A Board Meeting breakfast meeting was held. Members are all invited to attend  future

meetings.
- Demo Schedule

- October Walt Wager thread chasing
- November meeting moved to first Saturday

- Maker’s Faire activity on 2nd Saturday in November
- December holiday meeting still under consideration
- Contact Jim for Shirt embroidering
- Jim is looking at another space for meetings. Will advise
- Robust Lathe sell/keep decision on hold based on facility determination
- Reminder about Club Library availability

Kim polled attendees. Most seemed satisfied with a mix of IRD’s and hands-on sessions

Joe has updated the website.

Frank is moving to Tuscaloosa. Jim will send an email with the items Frank is selling off.

Show and Tell-
- Earl Rennie showed ornaments and gave bearings to attendees that wanted to build the jigs he

demoed. He showed a self powered LED lamp found in WalMart “as seen on TV” area.
- Ed showed ornaments and hollow form turnings
- Martin McClane showed inside/outside ornaments
- ??? old time member showed bowls and thanked members for their support
- Bruce Pelton showed FOG (Found on Ground) turning and talked about freezing found wood

before turning. We showed Cindy Drozda wine bottle stopper kit.
- ??? Showed Honey Thorn Bowl
- Nathan McCollum showed some small bowls

Auction was held

Tod Raines did IRD on creating Bowl-Within-Bowl illusion


